(To be printed on Customer’s letterhead)
To,                                                                                                                              Date: 09.11.2022
The Regional Manager,

HPCL-Mittal Energy Limited,

Mumbai Regional Office,

Subject:           Declaration on Non-Applicability of Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR)
Dear Sir,

This refers to your email/letter dated 28.09.2022 regarding the Plastic Waste Management (PWM) Rules, 2016 (as amended), including the EPR guidelines notified by The Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change (MoEF&CC) dated 16th February, 2022, wherein it has been mandated that:
· The Producers, Importers & Brand Owners shall have to register through the centralized portal developed by CPCB. The certificate of registration shall be issued using the portal.
· Four categories of plastic packaging are covered under Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) viz. Rigid packaging, Flexible packaging, Multi-layer packaging & Compostable plastic packaging.
In this regard, we hereby declare, that we are not engaged in the production of any of the products falling under the coverage of “Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR)" as defined under the said MoEF&CC Rules.

We undertake to ensure compliance with all the guidelines under PWM Rules 2016 (as amended) as applicable to our business. We shall indemnify HMEL against the losses, claims, damages, liabilities, suits, proceedings, costs and expenses arising as a result of breach of any applicable laws including the aforesaid.
Yours Sincerely,
For 
 
(Authorized Signatory Signature & Stamp)
Name of the company            : 
Address                                 : 
GSTIN                                      : 

